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Public input meeting set for February 10 on redesigned flood protection in NE Minot 
 

 
Minot, N.D. – The Souris River Joint Board (SRJB) invites the public and media to attend an 

input meeting regarding flood protection within northeast Minot as part of the Mouse River 

Enhanced Flood Protection Project. The input meeting will be held at Roosevelt Elementary 

School (715 8th St. NE, Door #1), starting at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, February 10. The SRJB 

will join the City of Minot and representatives from the engineering firm designing the Phase 

MI-5 NE Tieback Levee project. A brief presentation on the redesigned phase will begin at 7 

p.m. 

 
What: Public Input Meeting for Phase MI-5 NE Tieback Levee 

When: Monday, February 10, 6:30 p.m. (formal presentation at 7 p.m.)  

Where: Roosevelt Elementary School, 715 8th St, NE, enter through Door #1 

 
For more details on the project and the latest information go to  www.mouseriverplan.com or 

search on Facebook and like the project information page. 
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